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 memorandum 
 
  
  
DATE: April 18, 2023 
 
TO: Karena Shackelford, City Manager 
  
FROM: Hans Larsen, Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT: Council Agenda, 4/18/23 
  Item 2.I., THORNTON MIDDLE SCHOOL TRAFFIC SIGNAL 
  Correction to Recommendation 
 
The posted staff report for the subject item has an error in the budget reference code that is included 
as part of Recommendation 3.  The PWC should be “8946” (not “8956”).  The corrected language 
for Recommendation 3 is as follows: 
 
3. "Authorize appropriation of funds in the amount of $750,000 from Fremont Unified School 
District to PWC8946-502, Centerville Complete Streets Project." 
 
 


